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Advisory Committees for Sustainability and Reserves &
Conservation

NIRC is seeking Expressions of Interest (EOI) from community members on the newly established
Advisory Committees (AC). These include in ACs for Sustainability and Reserves & Conservation, as
well as Business Innovation & Tourism and Youth.

The Sustainability and Reserves & Conservation ACs will be important forums to assist Council in
advancing solutions on important issues such as waste, water security, food security, strategic and
public land use, water quality and biodiversity management.

Interested members of the community, including representatives from business and agriculture, are
encouraged to put forward an application for membership. More information can be found at
http://www.norfolkisland.gov.nf/council-advisory-committees-expressions-interest  or, for a
discussion on the Sustainability and Reserves & Conservation Advisory Committees, contact Phil Reid
on philip.reid@nirc.gov.nf or 22144.

Phil Reid
MANAGER PLANNING AND ENVIRONMENT

12 August 2021
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